
There's no right way for growing an online business. And honestly, me and my guests 
are more than fine with that.

I'm Hailey Thomas. And this is the podcast that lets you be a fly on the wall for 
candid conversations and many lessons through a variety of online entrepreneurs who 
are growing their businesses based on their own visions. We're on a mission to 
normalize and laugh about the behind the scenes truth of achieving a new level of 
success in your business. This is one year from now.

Hello, hello, and welcome to the podcast. I always start out saying I'm so excited. 
But I really am so excited to talk about money. And this concept of the $20,000 
invitation. Today is my recording day. So in addition to this podcast episode, I 
just finished recording a podcast episode with Cynthia L. Corey, who is a writing 
and life coach. And that was incredible. And I've got another podcast episode 
scheduled to record this afternoon with a former client, Melissa Gardner, about her 
transformation. And so I'm like feeling all the warm, happy, energetic vibes of the 
community that I have around me, both the clients and the peers and people that I 
work with. And it just feels really good. I'm really, really happy and encouraged 
about the work that I get to do, and watching how my work and other people's work 
impact people and coaching and like how it works like this is a world that I'm just 
so thrilled to be in and I'm so happy to be in so my hearts all full. And we're 
going to talk about the $20,000 invitation. So my hope for you is that when you're 
finished with this podcast episode that you feel a sense of in boldness you feel 
encouraged and bolded to think about your pricing and your packaging in a way that's
based on thriving that is truly based on thriving, not based on your perception 
about what the market can carry and not based on any thoughts you have about whether
or not people want your work. And any thoughts you have about. I don't even know 
what else like what the bit like, I want you to think what would it be like for me 
to create pricing around thriving, for myself, for my business, for my clients, all 
three of them to be thriving at the highest level, I'm gonna use the example of the 
container that I just created one year from now, the residency program, it's $20,000
to enroll. And that's not a little bit of money. But it's also completely perfect 
for my audience, for my business and for me as a practitioner, and I'm going to talk
about how those pieces all fit together. And we're going to talk about thriving 
based pricing through that lens. Now before we get to the actual meat of the 
episode, I want to remind you that applications for one year from now the residency 
are open. And we talked about it in the very last episode about what the residency 
is and what you can expect and why I built it. But I think the thing I want to 
convey the most is that if you have been listening to the show for a while and get 
transformation out of it, or have been following me online for a while, I want you 
to know that I want you in this room that you're invited, and that the 
transformation that I'm talking about, and the transformation that my clients get, 
and that my future clients and future participants in the residency program are 
going to get like those are for you too. It's completely available for you too. And 
I want you they are so you can go to brain space optimized comm slash residency, 
read about it, hit that apply button, it's going to ask four or five questions. And 
it's going to set up a time for us to talk for 30 minutes. And that conversation is 
really a time for you to bring your thoughts about the residency and what you want 
to achieve in the next year and me to bring my thoughts on how I can help you do 
that. And for us to make a decision together about being a part of the residency. So



if this is on your radar, I implore you to have that conversation with me sooner 
than later. So that you are set you know what you're doing, you know what your focus
is for 2022 and you can model the rest of quarter four of 2021 here as it pertains 
to where you're going to be focusing in 2022. So brainspace optimized comm slash 
residency. Get a hold of me and let's talk about it. Okay, let's see. Talk about 
thriving based pricing. I see pricing as not a separate thing, from packaging and 
from the transformation that you provide. And this goes from every type of business 
and every type of product, whether it be a pack of batteries, or it could be a 
coaching program, or buying a house or buying a meal plan on a college campus, 
right? Price is a part of packaging. And I'd like to think about it. So there's the 
first thing I like to think about it as an invitation to who the purchaser is 
becoming, it's an invitation into who they are becoming, it's part of the value add 
that they get of engaging with your business. I'll give you two examples, I think 
about the experience of going to a really high quality restaurant, whatever the 
pricing may be, if they're doing it right, their pricing is in line with what it 
takes to employ a five star Michelin chef to have fresh organic ingredients to hire 
staff that know and do their jobs really well and are compensated and respected 
appropriately, to have the experience of walking into a restaurant that is 
beautifully decorated, that you walk in and feel so held. And so taken care of that 
you get to choose a meal that you want, and then you don't have to prepare, and you 
don't have to do dishes afterwards. And you get to have this whole experience for 
the price of what your meal is. Not only are you partaking in that meal, you become 
you get to exercise, I am the type of person that goes to luxurious restaurants and 
has incredible and rich experiences. I'm the type of person that is served well. I'm
a type of person that is well resourced, and I like to spend my money in places that
value their employees and values, agriculture and food and where it comes from. The 
price that you pay is for all of that experience. It's not just for the piece of 
chicken and the vegetables on your plate, you are paying for the entirety of that 
experience and who you become. When you engage with that price. Whatever it is going
to McDonald's or like my family is a lot of noodles and company. We get there like 
twice a week I've got a rewards card. Right? That's a different meal than a sit down
meal at a restaurant that employs a Michelin awarded chef, like those are two 
different meals. And both say something. And the price that I pay invites me to 
become someone when I engage with it even when we go to noodles, or order from 
noodles. A thought that I have about myself is I love that I am well resourced, and 
I can feed my family pretty quickly, not McDonald's. Like I can feed my family 
vegetables and pasta, and some pretty decent ingredients for not that much money. 
I'm so wise, I am a good shepherd of our resources. I'm well resourced, and I get my
family like nutritious food. That price point because again, noodles is not 
McDonald's, it's not a $1 hamburger, that price point invites me to think of myself 
as a type of person, you can think about the same thing like a price tag you might 
have on a house, or the price tag you might have on a car, or a bottle of wine, or a
game, I just recently bought a role playing game, a one person role playing game. 
And it was like $30. And what I purchased was the ability to transform into someone 
who can play a role playing game by herself and get five hours of enjoyment. A 
person who is a little nerdy and I get to indulge in that side of me for five hours.
It's five campaigns are kind of a part of this game. And like that experience and 
who I became and who I got to be in that experience is a part of what that price tag
was. So as that pertains to, let's say a $20,000 price tag, which is the cost of the
residency program. What it does is allow my clients to stretch into what they think 



is possible. So my $20,000 price tag is an invitation to the entrepreneurs that they
are becoming entrepreneurs who not only invest $20,000 at a time, but who are 
capable of receiving $20,000 at a time that are capable of donating $20,000 at a 
time of having that amount of money and saving is about who can spend it on 
themselves who can invoice clients that much, who earned that much in a month or 
week, like, the price is an invitation and it's a value add to the group. My coach 
Serena Hicks talks about it as the investment being the portal to the rest of the 
transformation. So it's already a part of value add, it's already a transformation. 
And that's one of the first things I think about with price is Who do I want my 
clients to be? I want them to be people who, you know, it may not feel super fun, 
because I've got another friend and the mastermind I'm in now she's like, Oh, I 
never like spending money. I do it, it feels painful. But I do it because of who I 
want to become and what I do. So you might never, like feel so happy and so glad to 
spend 20k at a time, but I want to stretch my clients to be the type of person that 
that is they are capable of it, they are capable of spending it which also makes 
them capable of receiving it. So I want you to imagine 20k sounds like a lot to 
spend. It also probably sounds like a lot for you to receive at once for you to 
invoice a single client for you to make that much in a week or a month. And you have
to have the capacity to do that. To be a high level entrepreneur, when you're a high
level entrepreneur 20k. It's not nothing, certainly. And you might get to a place 
where it is like nothing, but where you're going. And the way to get there is to get
comfortable with a five figure, not just price tag, but five figures and handling 
them and learning to trust yourself to make decisions that large like that as part 
of the gift of the $20,000 invitation it's about identity integration about becoming
the person that spends it receives it donates, it saves it who knows how to manage 
money at that level. So that's the first thing is pricing is an invitation to who 
our people are becoming. Now the second concept that I want to kind of bring in for 
we tie all the pieces together is this triangle of thriving based pricing. So I've 
talked about kind of the triangle of packaging and pricing before on the podcast, 
but I want to define thriving, and then the triangle and we'll continue to go but to
me thriving is when you are happy, healthy and safe, mentally, emotionally, 
financially, relationally, physically, okay, it's when you're happy, healthy and 
safe in all these areas. So when we think about the triangle of pricing, the three 
sides of the triangle, or the three corners of it, one corner is you the 
practitioner, right? The person doing the craft, whatever it is, if it's coaching, 
if it's a thing that you built, if it's digital course, if it's done for you or done
with you services for your clients, but there's you that's one corner, the top 
corner, and actually, you can move these to any of the corners, but the other part 
of the triangle is the business. So right now, if you're a solopreneur, or even if 
you have employees or contractors, the business is a separate entity from you, and 
it needs different things to be happy, healthy, safe, then then you do right you are
not your business and your business is not you. It's an asset, and it needs its own 
set of things to be happy and healthy and function well. And then you have your 
clients for them to be happy and healthy and safe. They have a different set of 
boxes that need checked. And one of your jobs as an entrepreneur is to keep that 
triangle intact. So for all three sides of the triangle to be thriving, you have to 
check your price, your price is one thing, you have to check to make sure that the 
triangle stays in integrity. So we'll start with the customer side, I just talked 
about how pricing is an invitation to who they are becoming. And at this level, they
are highly committed and deeply engaged. Some of them and all of themselves. They're



learning to be a new way with money, they've challenged themselves and they trust 
themselves more. And they celebrate the fact that they've put themselves in this 
room. And they're excited about it. Right they're thinking at higher levels and 
functioning already at higher levels, CEO being at higher levels than they were 
before just by entertaining this offer and this amount, keeps them engaged also well
taken care of for a whole year keeps them well supported for a whole year. So they 
are taking care of the business itself is taken care of. Right so I like to price 
with pretty high profit margins. So the business has plenty and it allows me this 
level of pricing this investment allows me to hire a program facilitator and hire 
associate coaches, right without the business suffering So the business isn't going 
to suffer in quality at a lower price point, it probably would, it would suffer. And
if the business suffers and doesn't have the people and the tools that it needs to 
support the customers, they also suffer. So all of a sudden, the triangle is very 
quickly out of whack. It's out of integrity, structural integrity, okay. And then 
you have me or you as the practitioner, so I get a salary from my business, and that
salary keeps me and my family supported and resourced, and well, happy and healthy 
and safe. And that means I show up to my work full, emotionally full, mentally full,

because I'm not overworking, I'm not bitter or resentful. I'm not like,

Oh my gosh, this doesn't pay enough. Like it's not having an under paying job. Right
now I am my practitioner. But if someone else in the future, or if I have other 
coaches coach for me, or coach under me or coach with me, I would need to pay them 
appropriately to make them feel and so that they can be, you know, well resourced, 
and happy and healthy and safe. Let's say we break that corner of the triangle, if 
they are not happy and healthy and safe. And they're showing up not doing their full
power of their work or their abilities, customers suffer. And when customers suffer,
the business suffers. So part of our work is to choose pricing that keeps all the 
parts of the triangle in integrity with each other. And so when I was doing the 
math, and thinking, ooh, what is going to help my clients, what's going to help the 
business, what's going to help me not just make it not just eek buy, but be happy 
and healthy and safe. And all of the ways that each of these groups of people need 
to be taken care of. That's part of how we got to the 20k invitation. Okay, so I 
want you to think about your pricing, and what you actually need to keep the 
triangle and integrity. So this is the place where when I'm doing this work with 
clients, they come up with a number, like the real number of keeping all of the 
triangle pieces together, and then they go Holy crap, that's too much money, it's 
way too much money, I can't charge people that much money. And there's coaching that
needs to go on around that, because what you're essentially saying is, I am 
unwilling to feel discomfort, which we'll talk about here in a little bit. But I'm 
unwilling to feel discomfort, because it's a number that I am uncomfortable with. 
I'm unwilling to feel that. But I am willing to throw the triangle out of whack, 
because I'm unwilling to feel that discomfort and work through that discomfort. Or 
sometimes you might realize and see, like, wow, I can actually price this at a 
weight that makes sense for my customers. And it's not as much as I thought it was 
gonna be a sense for my customers make sense for my business and for myself, and 
it's not as much as I thought it was gonna be. But I almost never see that. It's 
almost always they see the number, or we come to a number. And they're like, holy 
crap, I can't charge that, holy crap, holy crap. Alright. And all that's happening 
in that moment, is the first stages of belief. So whenever we go to believe a new 



thought about what is possible, and what we can and cannot do, the very first thing 
we encounter is denial and rejection of that thought, very first thing, right? When 
you first thought about becoming an entrepreneur, some of your first thoughts were 
probably, I can't do that, or I can, but this, this, and this are gonna get in the 
way. So like, maybe not, the rejection of the idea is the first stage in believing a
new idea or new concept is possible. It's almost like the way that particular 
investment number might challenge your clients, it might also challenge you, and 
it's your job to go to town to coach yourself on the pieces of the triangle. Why 
does this price point serve the practitioner? Why does this price point serve the 
business? Why does this price point serve the client? Who do they get to become who 
do they get to change into what do they get to experience at this price point, and 
it's coaching yourself, and allowing negative thoughts to come up in looking at them
and dealing with them? Very often. I work with a lot of women and a lot of first 
generation entrepreneurs. Part of the brains thought sometimes it's just I've never 
charged that much or I don't know anyone who makes that much money or I don't know 
anybody who spends that much money. And what I want to offer is that that really is 
just an indication of what your current reality is. Very often, I remind my clients 
that there are over 8 billion people on the planet with 8 billion different stories,
8 billion different level of access to resources. And just because any your 
experience this is or feels uncommon. It does not mean that it is the people that I 
work with are very often the first entrepreneurs in our family of first generation 
entrepreneurs. We're the first women who don't want to just make like a little bit 
of money, but become very well resourced, who want to be multiple six figure half a 
million million dollar earners. So mainly what I want to offer is that in this 
journey, and even around pricing, you're probably going to do things differently 
than you've seen done before. And that's okay, that is a part of this story, I would
challenge you to bring it everywhere in your business, the relationship between the 
business, the customers and the practitioner. But that's the triangle that we're 
always going back to, to proof and to review the integrity of it. Because your brain
may or may not freak out about pricing, and may or may not come up with the figure 
that works for all three sides of those triangles, and then decide to like, Oh, I 
can't do it, and panic about it a little bit like, use the triangle, do the inner 
work, remind yourself coach on at talk to yourself about it, to make that 
transition, it probably will not be instantaneous, and want to even just offer with 
the $20,000 invitation to the residency, my brain really fought me on it. When I 
first thought about that figure, right? So I'm doing the math, and I'm like, there's
one annual cohort of 2022. So essentially, I will be paid one time and my business, 
actually this year in 2021, for all of 2022. So I had to ask the question of what 
does my business need to thrive, when we are taxes to be paid and profit that needs 
to be kept in savings and hiring that needs done? and tools and supports that we're 
going to need? What is the business need? Okay, what do my clients need? What are 
they after? Why are they joining the residency in the first place? Who are they 
trying to become? How do I take care of the practitioner, myself and any associate 
coaches or even the program facilitator, the people that are doing the work so that 
they have everything they need, and that's where that figure came from. And then I 
had to coach myself, onyx, my brain really wanted to edit it a whole bunch. And my 
brain went out and looked in the marketplace and was like, well, I mainly see other 
coaches doing six month or three month programs, or low price programs, or 10k 
programs. And so my brain wanted to freak out about it, but I had to keep coming 
back to my triangle of integrity, my triangle of thriving and keep that triangle and



integrity and like coach myself through that. Okay, the other thing you want to keep
in mind, in addition to the invitation to your clients on who they are becoming, and
the triangle of thriving based pricing, is the promise to transformation, your 
pricing must be in line with what transformation you are promising. So take a minute
and actually write down, what is it? What are you promising, and again, this doesn't
matter if you make toys, or if you do done for you services, or you're a restaurant 
or a graphic designer, it doesn't matter. What are you promising? What is the 
transformation that they're going to experience? by purchasing from you working with
you? Who do they become? What is that transformation, and the way I like to think 
about it is that pricing has to be in proper proportions, pricing, proper 
proportions, that's a lot of peace. But it has to be in proper proportions, which is
not a one for one, my proportions for pricing is that it has to be at least at least
five acts in their favor, whatever your pricing is, has to be at least five acts in 
their favor. At least 10 is better 20 years or even better. But at least 5x in the 
people who are purchasing in their favor. And so part of my work when I was you know
telling you all about my brain was freaking out about 20k and then couldn't get it 
together. For a couple days. Before I launched the residency, I had to actually 
write out like, what do they get for $20,000? What are 20k times 500k results, I 
wrote a whole bunch of results that I've created for clients, and then broke down 
them into kind of categories. Some things are priceless, for instance, emotional 
agency, and the ability to practice constraint and actually get products out the 
door and not let external factors kind of edit your offers or the legacy 
opportunities. So international travel experiences or getting to gift to 
organizations that my clients care about generational wealth, like those are 
priceless. Those are things that cannot be quantified. You can try. Those are 
priceless. So there's a whole bunch of those. But on top of that, I have actual 
figures around profitability and actual figures around business maturity and what 
even one successful exit from an asset can do for a client or their ability to learn
how to sell Results forever, I put a figure to that, okay, their ability or the 
skill to test and evaluate and save time make fast decisions faster, I put $1 amount
to that, and like actually came up with scenarios in which they would use it. All 
right. So I've got the triangle that allowed me to keep the pricing in integrity for
now and on my end, but in integrity with my clients is that I know, without a doubt,
they get at least five times at least five times the ROI of their investment with 
this price tag, right. So you've got the price being an invitation to who they're 
becoming the triangle of integrity, of thriving based pricing, so that your business
is in integrity, that you are an integrity as a CEO. And then the promised 
transformation, being at least five times in their favor, that keeps you in 
integrity with your clients. And like, seriously, sit down and do that work and 
write out all the ways in which the clients investment with you, or customers 
investment with you is worth 5x, what their, their thing is, you might get one or 
two right off the bat. But I implore you to keep going right? 10, write 15, write 20
make a list every single day, not only do I think it's going to make you better, but
it's going to really anchor your price. And build that integrity up in yourself, and
allow you to talk about what you do and what you offer and a much deeper way. And 
then lastly, I want to talk about kind of that last piece the integrity with 
ourselves to price with thriving in mind. What is required? Well, one is that you be
clear on your identity as a practitioner and an entrepreneur, meaning we are not 
questioning whether or not our work has value. We're not questioning whether or not 
we deserve to be compensated for our time and our effort and our life experiences. 



And all the things we know like that cannot be in question. Because if that is up 
for questioning in your head, that's like a weak link in this if you don't actually 
think that you should be compensated, or believe in your power and what you bring 
into the world just by being an entrepreneur, that has to be in place first, because
then it actually gets to be this like, even or equal or highly in their favor value 
exchange with your clients and with your business. But you have to see yourself as 
worthy. as a practitioner, and as an entrepreneur, you have to see the results that 
you provide. And those be clear unquantifiable to you. You might take some time, it 
might take some time to like work that out in your brain. But do that work? Make it 
clear unquantifiable. You have to know your numbers. So as much mindset work as 
there is to do have to know what profit level you're looking at what your tax 
amounts are, what your take home pay as a practitioner is going to be you have to 
make decisions about those numbers, know those numbers and take that into account. 
Because that is the businesses. You know, we talked about the triangle that is on 
the business side, like how do you know, unless you know those numbers, how do you 
know if the business is thriving and healthy and safe, if you don't know those 
numbers, and then the last thing is willingness to experience that discomfort. So 
like I already talked about honoring the integrity of the triangle might create some
discomfort, if you've never charged that much before, if you get pushback or 
negative feedback from other people. But your job is to coach yourself through it 
instead of shifting your circumstances to ones that don't support you and don't 
support the business and are not in the best interest of your clients. So you can 
ask yourself, do some journaling? Like what actually feels uncomfortable in this? 
Why does it feel bad? What's missing from this equation? That is keeping me from 
leaning into thriving based pricing? One big piece that I think this whole thing 
requires is trust. Trust in yourself, trust in your business, and then trust in your
customers, which I don't know if people talk about it a lot or not. But like you 
have to trust your customers. You have to trust that people want what you have, and 
trust them to perhaps Russell and maybe not but perhaps Russell, perhaps sell 
themselves in their mind ahead of purchasing from you. Okay, sometimes we use price 
or like a low price, a non thriving base price of something because we don't trust 
our customers to be able to walk themselves to this sales process. People are not 
dumb, they're not sometimes will go like well, if it was cheaper, they would just be
an automatic Yes, assuming that they don't want to think or they don't want to 
rustle or they don't want what you could deliver at a thriving base price. That's 
not true. You have to trust and support them while they are making a decision. So I 
think very much of people who buy at the very end of an enrollment period. So if you
two examples, one and my other business, we have enrollment periods. It's a digital 
product and a membership community and we do enrollment for a whole week of Monday 
through Friday, we will get a few sales on Monday, even fewer sales on Tuesday and 
like none for Wednesday or Thursday, and then like more than 50% of what the sale 
ends up being on Friday, the last day of enrollment, and what we have to believe 
what keeps us from like, Oh, no, it's not selling slash the price in half during the
enrollment period, is this belief that no people are getting themselves ready, 
they're making a decision, we can trust them, and we're going to support them. So 
that ends up being with the marketing is which is helping them supporting them and 
the thought process that they are already experiencing. It's not convincing them, 
it's assuming they're already thinking about it and figuring out if it's for them. 
And then it's way better marketing, because it's actually helpful and not trying to 
convince anyone of anything. And it actually helps them make a decision. Sometimes 



the decision is no, and that's fine. It's a good clear decision. Sometimes the 
decision is yes, which is also fine. But it requires this level of trust in your 
customers, and then you're there to support them on their journey of decision 
making. Another thing that might help when you're talking about this discomfort is 
to pay the amount or think of a time in which you've paid the amount for whatever 
you're pricing up, right? So pay it mentally or actually, and think back, like what 
goes through your mind. How would you experience this invitation. So the first time 
that I paid 10k, for coaching, I actually wrote down all the things that I was 
thinking about when I was paying it. So I just want to share a few of those, the 
very first thing I wrote because I wrote this in a Notes app on my phone. So the 
very first thing I wrote was, I'm scared. And then I wrote. But I also want to see 
what it feels like to fork over a large chunk of cash and effort to move towards my 
future. I wrote, I want to be able to choose the thoughts I think about making 
$10,000 investments. And I want to trade those for the thoughts I currently have now
about it, which is this is scary and uncomfortable. And then I wrote out like what 
exactly do I want a 10k investment and coaching to do for me? And I wrote probably 
five or six answers. But I think the things that I wrote so very much in these 
notes, they went from like, what the hell and I can't do this, and this lady's 
insane, too. But if I did, what would I expect of myself? What would I expect from 
this experience? How would I do it and so some of the things I wrote were, I expect 
to expand and stretch further than I can really get my head around right now. I am 
going to be an entrepreneur making $300,000 a year, which means I can definitely 
spend $10,000 on coaching, it surely feels like a shock. When you're still letting 
survival mode tenancies rule, decision making, the shock would be normal, then, for 
my clients, when they are paying four or five figure investments, it's not wrong, to
feel that emotion, a 10k payment means that I really, truly am committed to my 
future vision, you don't make investments like that, when you're only 50% committed.
It also means I trust my coach, and I take what she tells me very seriously, I'm 
trusting her to hold a bigger vision than I can see for myself right now. And then 
parentheses I wrote, I don't think I can do this part for my clients. So I want to 
watch her do it so I can learn how to do it too. I wrote at 10k paid in cash, we're 
not around, Haley, you are going all the way to that vision and you are committed 
there is no turning back now. I'm committing my trust to my coach to expose me to 
things I never knew existed or thoughts that were possible before I am earning my 
transformation with this decision. I'm learning by doing am learning by investing. 
Even going through this process of selling myself and investigating my own thoughts 
on this investment is a gift. So when I went through the process of paying 10k 15k 
20k 25k to work with coaches or as a down payment on our house, or I very soon we'll
be scheduling a trip for my son and myself to Costa Rica. for next year. Sometime. I
went through this process of investing this large amount of money for the first 
time. And I kind of captured that process knowing that that's the process that I'm 
going to go through every time and allowed myself to feel bad and to feel scared and
uncomfortable and then walk myself forward. That is a skill, a gift that I now have 
from making this transformation and the whole time the people that I'm making these 
investments in or the house I'm buying or whatever like at no point in time Did 
someone come and go like oh my gosh, you look so uncomfortable. Do you want to talk 
about it like no, they supported me by continuing to sell and market or whatever at 
whatever in be in integrity and strong with whatever this price point was, and then 
trusted me to coach myself through this process. So feel free to make your own list,
especially when you're thinking about making an investment in yourself, when you're 



thinking about creating pricing and integrity with thriving at the core of it, know 
that your clients might also experience some discomfort, you might experience some 
discomfort, but it's not wrong. And you can do yourself and do them a great justice 
by paying at the level at whatever you're pricing it at, pay that in some capacity 
and see what thoughts come up for you. Or remember when you did pay it, or if you 
think about paying that amount, what price comes up for you What goes through your 
mind? How would you experience that invitation?

And then talk yourself through that process? And you might end up being like, Yeah, 
no, this is still a no. But then why? Why was it still a no, what was missing from 
that invitation, thriving based pricing has so many gifts and learnings that can 
come out of it. And it's not necessarily like typically when people are actually 
pricing for thriving, it might feel very abundant, and it typically is abundant 
pricing. But there's so many gifts that have nothing to do with the dollar amount 
for you for your business for your clients, the transformation that happens for you,
the practitioner, and you the business owner, as well as everybody else in your 
orbit. We are constantly an example of what is possible for our peers, for our 
clients, for our families, for kids, for other moms at the PTA meeting. All of that 
is available when you base your pricing off of thriving. So as a recap, we talked 
about pricing, being an invitation to who they are becoming the triangle of thriving
based pricing, promise transformation and the proper proportions of it. What you 
have to have to price with thriving in mind and be in integrity, and then the 
discomfort that might come up for you for your clients and then how you deal with 
it. So we're wrapping this episode up. If you have questions about this, or you want
to talk with me more about it, I'm at brainspace optimize on Instagram, or you can 
head to my website and shoot me an email brainspace optimized calm. I love talking 
about this stuff. I love that you're here listening to it, I want to know what you 
think. So shoot me a message. And in the meantime, again, if you want to be a part 
of the residency and experience as a client and as a customer thriving based 
pricing, you can go to brainspace optimized comm slash residency and set up an 
application call. Alright, I will see you on the next episode. Thank you for 
listening to this episode of one year from now you can find the show notes and all 
the links we mentioned at brainspace optimized comm slash podcast and if you want to
chat me up about all things entrepreneurship then head to brain space optimized comm
and join my email list. This is where we have rich conversations about the 
experience of business ownership is thoughtful, it's funny, I like getting responses
and chatting with you all it's a good time. Lastly, you can find me on Instagram at 
brainspace optimized We will see you in the next episode.


